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Resolution authorizing time extension of the Town of Medary Fire and Rescue Protection 
service contract. 
 

RESOLUTION 
 

WHEREAS, the Fire Department administration has entered into bona-fide negotiations 
with the Town of Medary on a ten-year Fire and Rescue Protection service contract, and  

 
WHEREAS, the current Fire and Rescue Protection contract between the Town of 

Medary and the City of La Crosse expires on 12/31/18, and  
 
WHEREAS, the Town of Medary has requested a six-month time extension to complete 

another existing Fire Service contract with another service entity and affecting a portion of their 
total jurisdiction, as well as allowing time for continued negotiations between the City and the 
Town, and 

 
WHEREAS, the La Crosse Fire Chief agrees that the time extension request is 

reasonable and necessary for continued negotiations. 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City of La Crosse that it 
hereby authorizes the extension of the current contract timeline and pricing structure as follows: 
 

The current 2018 service contract will be extended three additional months through 
March 31, 2019. 
 
The current pricing structure of $7,500 for three months of service will be payable in full 
by the Town of Medary by January 31, 2019. 
 
At the discretion of the City of La Crosse Mayor and the Fire Chief, and based on 
positive negotiation progress by February 28, 2019, the current 2018 service contract 
may be extended a second time, for an additional three months and ending June 30, 
2019. 
 
If the second time extension is approved by the Mayor and Fire Chief, the current pricing 
structure of $7,500 for three months of service will be payable in full by the Town of 
Medary by April 30, 2019. 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Fire Chief and Finance Director are hereby 

authorized to take all steps necessary to effectuate this resolution. 

 

 
I, Teri Lehrke, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common Council of the  
City of La Crosse on December 13, 2018. 
 
 
________________________ 
Teri Lehrke, City Clerk 
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 


